Correction: In the article “Muscarinic Signaling in the Cochlea: Presynaptic and
Postsynaptic Effects on Efferent Feedback and Afferent Excitability” by Stéphane F. Maison,
Xiao-Ping Liu, Douglas E. Vetter, Ruth Anne Eatock, Neil M. Nathanson, Jiirgen Wess, and
M. Charles Liberman, which appeared on pages 6751- 6762 of the May 12, 2010 issue, the
authors regret that they neglected to acknowledge the contribution of an associate, Ben
Winterroth, to a method used in the paper. The following sentence should have been added
to the acknowledgments: “We thank Ben Winterroth for setting up the protocol used to
amplify messenger RNA from small numbers of cells.”



